
C O M M U N I C A T I O N S  

August 29,2002 

Florida Public Service Commission 
Records and Reporting Department 
2540 Shumard Oak Bhd.  
f aiiahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: Logix Communications Corporation Request to Cancel Certificate of Convenience and 
Necessity - Certificate No. 5702 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Logix Communications Corporation ("Logix") and/or American Telco, Inc. (''ATI") request that 
the Florida Public Service Coinniission cancel its Certificate of Convenience and Necessity 
Certificate No. 5702 issued on August 3 I ,  1998, granting Logix and/or AT1 authority to provide 
toll resale telecommunications services in Florida. Logix is currently providing long distance 
services to ninety-five (95) customers in the State of Florida. In order to ensure continued long 
distance services for these customers, Logix has entered into an agreement with Alternate1 to 
provide long distance services to these customers, but is also informing them of their ability to 
choose another carrier. Pursuant to the Florida Public Service Coniniission Rules, all customers 
will be given thirty (30) days notice. A copy of the notice, mailed to each of our long distance 
customers in Florida, is enclosed. 

Should you need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

S iiicer-ely 

Mary Kathiyn Kunc, 
Regulatory Attorney 
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COMMUNICATIONS 

August 28,2002 

COMPANY NAME 
ADDRESS 
CITY, STATE, ZIP CODE 

Dear (CONTACT NAME), 

Effective September 30, 2002, Logix Communications will no longer offer long distance 
service in the State of Florida. Please take the next 30 days to find an alternate long 
distance provider for the following telephone numbers: 

(NPA) NXX-XXXX (NPA) NXX-XXXX 
(NPA) N X X - x x x x  
(NPA) NXX-XXXX 

(“PA) NXX-XXXX 
(“PA) NXX-XXXX 

Please call Customer Care at 1-800-444-0258 if you have questions about this letter, or 
any other areas serviced by Logix Communications. We regret any inconvenience this 
change may cause you or your business, and again thank you for your patronage. 

Sincerely , 

Glenn Taylor, 
Vice President of Service 
Logix Communications Corporation. 


